
 

 

ST CUTHBERT MAYNE SCHOOL – WEDNESDAY EMAIL – 18 JANUARY 2023 

 
 

SCHOOL INFORMATION: 

 

All communication on school life and events will continue to be communicated weekly through this 

Wednesday email. We hope you find this email useful and can use it as a quick reference to what is 

happening at school. The Wednesday Emails are also saved on the school website should you need to 

refer to previous communications. The school website also holds everything you should need to 

know about school, please do have a look and feedback anything you feel is missing. 

 

 YEAR 6 PARENT/CARER MEETING FOR SATS 
Reminder that the parent only meeting is this week at 6pm on Thursday 19th January in the 
School Hall, please enter the School Hall from the Playground. We hope to deliver the 
information within a 30 minute window with a question and answers session after the talk. We 
hope to see all Year 6 parents on this evening. 
 

 YEAR 6 JFK VISIT 
Year 6 are attending JFK’s Drama Production a.m. on Tuesday 7th February. 

 

 SPRING TIME MASS 
We will be celebrating our Spring Term Mass on Tuesday 7th February commencing at 9.15am.  
The Mass will be led by 5E.  All parents of all classes are welcome. 

 
 YEAR 3 & 4 TIMES TABLE MEETING 

2.30 - 3.00pm - 23rd January 2023 - School Hall 
To help prepare your children for the statutory multiplication check (MTC) in June 2023 we are 
organising a meeting for parents and guardians to learn more about this test and to give you 
some strategies to help your children learn and become fluent in the times tables.  
This meeting is open to all Year 3 and 4 parents and guardians.  This is a Year 4 test but we 
wanted to give Year 3 parents and guardians an opportunity to understand what assessments are 
coming up in the next year group.  
There is no need to pre book, please turn up on the day if you can attend.  
 

 PENS 
We have sourced a new pen to trial and each child has been given a new pen this week.  
We are hoping that the new pens are a suitable alternative and should be available to purchase 
via Arbor from next Thursday 26th January. We will confirm this in next week’s Wednesday Email.  
 

 CLASS REP FOR 3 NIGHTINGALE 
Please contact Mrs Blasi-Colleran and email admin@cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk if you are a 
parent of a child in 3 Nightingale and interested in this post. This is the only class currently 
without a class representative. 
 

 SCHOOL FLU VACCINATIONS 

Vaccination UK have re-scheduled for Friday 27th January. If your child has not had the flu 

vaccination and you would like them to be included please complete the link for the E-consent 

portal by Thursday 26th January. If you have completed the form and your child has not yet been 

vaccinated they should be on this catch up session.  

Please note that vaccinations will not be given without parental consent.  
 

PARENT ASSOCIATION 

mailto:admin@cuthbertmayne.herts.sch.uk


 

 

 
UPCOMING SCHOOL DATE 
Shakespeare Workshop week: Monday 16th January to Friday 20th January 
Swimming 4A: Commences Tuesday 17th January and runs weekly up to and including 28th March 
Swimming 4J: Commences Wednesday 18th January and runs weekly up to and including 29th March 
Year 6 SATS Parent/Carer Only Info Evening: 6pm Thursday 19th January. 
Andrew Masters Visit: Postponed (Was 20th January) new date tbc 
Forest Schools: Thursday 19th January 6J & 5M 
Forest Schools: Friday 20th January 5E & 6MLK 
Forest Schools: Thursday 26th January 4A & 3N 
Forest Schools: Friday 27th January 3A & 4J 
Parent Consultations: Tuesday 7th February and Thursday 9th February.  
Spring Mass: 9.15am Friday 7th February 
Y6 JFK Visit: Friday 7th February 
Half Term: Monday 13th February to Friday 17th February 2023 
Term Ends: 1.45pm Friday 31st March 2023 

 
LOCAL COMMUNITY: 
 

 APEX AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS - FREE TRIAL SESSIONS 
Netball Years 4-6 Wednesday 18th January - Children will learn basic rules of the game, practice & 
perfect passing & shooting techniques, plus gain an understanding of positioning & tactics.  
Clubs to be run by qualified Apex coaches. The clubs are super fun & inclusive to all, whether you 
play to a high standard or have never played the sport before. Please see flyer attached 

 
 APEX SPRING HALF TERM CAMPS 

Please see flyer attached.  
 

 GOOD SHEPHERD SPRING HALF TERM SCIENCE CAMP 
Please see flyer attached. 
 

 DACORUM MUSIC SCHOOL 
Dacorum Music School will be holding a Wind Band Day on Thursday 2nd February.  This day is for 
Woodwind and Brass players in KS2.   Please see flyer attached. 
The children have a great day embedding all their music skills and working together on their 
ensemble and team building skills too.  Any children attending the day will need the school’s 
permission to come along, please ensure you send the attached form into school for Mr Sallis to 
authorise. 
 

 BOXMOOR CRICKET CLUB 
Contact David Harley (0871 0027 002) to register for free under 10s trial session. 

 
 HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL – HERE FOR YOU WINTER CAMPAIGN 

Please visit hereforyou for information for Hertfordshire residents about the support that is on 
offer (locally and nationally) to help manage the rising cost-of-living and to stay safe and well this 
winter.  

 

 HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL – PARENTING COURSES 
Please visit hertsfamilycentres for local Family Centre courses or speak to a member of the team 
on 0300 123 7572 to find out if one of these courses would be helpful for you and your family. 
 

 DSPL8 Parent/Carer Newsletter: Autumn Term’ & ‘Dacorum Parent/Carers courses and support  
can be found  here  

 

http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/hereforyou
https://www.hertsfamilycentres.org/events/whats-on-at-family-centres-in-hertfordshire.aspx
https://dacorumdspl.org.uk/online-resources-for-parents-and-carers-2/


 

 

 
Kind regards 

Mrs D East Office Administrator 

Mrs M Seabrook and Ms T Maloney Admin Assistants 

School Office  

SCHOOL OFFICE OPENING TIMES: 
8.30 AM-12.30PM 
2.30PM-4PM 


